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Autumn Term Review 

FOBSA held six fundraising events in 
the autumn term: a cake and costume 
sale, a family disco, the HSB collection, 
a mufti day, our annual wreath making 
event courtesy of Nix Flower Studio, 
and the Christmas fair. Your support of 
these events raised an amazing £3,285! 
The money has been used to purchase 
new forest school supplies and two 
more exciting workshops for our 
children to enjoy this spring. 

Our Thanks 

As always, our first and biggest thank 
you goes to you, the families of Bagshot 
Infant School, without whose support 
FOBSA would not work. We are 
extremely lucky to also have the 
support of so many local businesses, 
who give generously to our fundraisers 
year on year. If you’d like to thank 
them personally, with kind words or 
custom, you can find a full list of recent 
donors on our Facebook page. 

Dates for your diary 

26th Jan - Happy School Bags 

9th Feb - Book Sale + Silver Smarties 

15th Mar - Family Disco 

27th Mar - Easter Hunt + Bake Sale 

14th July - Summer Fair 

FOBSA    NEWS 
SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL for FREE: easyfundraising.org.uk 

Spring Term 2024 
Welcome back! FOBSA are ready and raring to kick 

off a new term of fun activities and fundraising 

opportunities. Bring your outgrown clothes, shoes 

and accessories to the Happy School Bag (HSB) 

collection on 26th Jan. On 9th Feb, we’ll be reviving an 

old favourite and holding a book sale. Before half 

term, we’ll send a tube of Smarties home with each 

child* which they can fill with coins they earn over 

the break, for helping you around the house! Our 

Family Disco will be returning in March, and there 

will be a bake sale and Easter hunt to finish the term. 

More information about each of these events will be 

sent out nearer the time, and as always, your class 

reps are here to help if you have any questions. 

Looking ahead 

It seems a long way off, but preparation for the 

Summer fair is already underway! We don’t want 

anyone to miss out on the fun, so save the date: 

Sunday 14th July, 12-2pm.

*An alternative will be provided for those who need one. 
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